
Attendance
this Week




Class 1 - 98.1%
Class 2 - 99.3%
Class 3 - 93.6%
Class 4 - 95.7%
Class 5 - 94.6%

Aim for 100% 
attendance!




Newsletter




E Safety Committee meeting
On Friday 17th March, a small group of parents, staff, pupils and governors will be meeting at 9am
across the Trust (via TEAMs) to share good practice in Internet Safety. If anyone would like to join
the CHCA committee, please see Mrs Little. 

Next week is Internet Safety Week. At
school, we shall be reminding the
children how to stay safe online and
going through strategies of how to report
a concern if they are worried about
something they see on the Internet.
Attached below is a useful leaflet for
parents regarding how parents can
manage this to support their child's
digital resilience. Why not use Internet
Safety Week as an opportunity to talk to
your child to agree how much time they
spend on screen, what they would do if
they felt unsafe and how to be kind
online. There is also lots of support for
parents on the school website, including
useful links and documents which are age
appropriate.
http://chcacademy.co.uk/safeguarding
/e-safety 
If you require any additional support or
information regarding E Safety, please
contact Mrs Little.

Finalists for the Performance Poetry competition
at Lacon Childe school on Tuesday 21st March
(evening – awaiting confirmation of time).

A HUGE thank you for all of over poets. We had
nearly 30 entries for the competition and I really
struggled to whittle these down to 10 finalists but
these are the poems which will be performed ……
Grace and Lauren: My dog likes to disco by Ken
Nesbitt
Darcy S and Daisy: When the teacher isn’t looking
by Ken Nesbitt
Skylar & Oakley: The Runners
Evie, Boudicca and Lily: Our Nature, Our world
Toby and Jack: Dinners – a conversation poem
Jay Williams: Leisure by LW Davies
Boudicca: Colonel Fazackerley Butterworth-Toast
Heidi: Awkward Child
Talia, Sienna, Darcey G: Disappear
Amber, Connie, Bryony, Scout, Raffi: Honey
Luca and Riley: Things I can do & One world

Please see the attached link for vacancies
within the trust.
https://www.sget.org.uk/vacancies-within-
the-trust Reminder of diary dates below - new additions

highlighted in yellow



Wear Ghanaian colours- bright red, yellow
and green, with a little bit of black.
The Ghanaian national football team is
called the Black Stars- perhaps you could cut
out black stars from black paper or card and
put them onto your clothes.
Or perhaps you’ve got some bright African
bits of material you could use as a skirt or
draped around your body. Maybe you could
tie an amazing African head dress? 
I bet you can make some amazing jewellery
to wear with your African outfit. Maybe using
an old paper plate? 







A huge thank you for all of the parents
and teachers who attended the AGM on
Thursday night. 

Our PTA for 2023 is:

Robyn Bowen - Chair
Chloe Edwards – Vice Chair 
Sharn Hughes – Secretary
Jo Hirons – Treasurer

Class 1 Cake Sale



Tuesday 14th
February




After School




Reading Miles
Ghana

Wednesday 15th
February

The PTA would like to thank all of the members who have stood down this year for
their help. 
The next PTA meeting is 7th March, 7:30pm (venue to be confirmed) 












Hall of Fame
This Week's Top Table

Class 1
Praise Certificates: Nancy, Harvey
Writing Rocket: Blake
Reading Rockstar: Xander
Marvellous Mathematician: Benni

Class 2
Praise Certificates: Raffi, Bryony, Jono, Ruth
Writing Rocket: Ivy
Reading Rockstar: Louie

Class 3 
Praise: Luca, Jayden, Alfie
Writing Rocket: Dylan
Reading Rockstar: Bobby C
Marvellous Mathematician: Lily

Class 4
Praise certificates: Harley, Jack G, Noah
Writing Rocket: Riley B
Reading rockstar: Fliss
Marvellous Mathematician: Archy 
Handwriting: Frankie
Times tables: Lianna, Kyle, Jack D, Noah, Fliss,
Riley B, Talia

Class 5
Praise Certificates: Connie, Evangeline,
Grace
Writing Rocket: Darcy
Reading Rockstar: Toby
Marvellous Mathematician: Daisy
Handwriting: Lacey

TTRockstars

Class 3: Lily (Rock Legend),
Lynk (Busker), Jack P
(Gigger)

Class 4: Grace (Headliner),
Talia (Rock Star)

Class 5: Max (Headliner)



Dates for Diary 2023































February Half Term 
Kidderminster Harriers Community Scheme will be holding our holiday
football courses during half term. Course run 10am-3pm and are open to
children aged 5-13 years. 
Younger children can attend for half days if they prefer. 
The courses will feature our Goalscorers Award and a mini soccer
tournament, everyone who competes receive a prize.

Cost: Online price: 1 day = £10, 2 days = £20, 3 days = £28 Half days (5-7
years only)@ £5 per day 10-12.30 or 1-3pm - 10% sibling discount 
Pay on the day price: 1 day = £12, 2 days = £22, 3 days = £30 Half days @
£6 per day- No sibling discount

The venues are:- 
Droitwich Cricket Club WR9 7AN – Monday 20th & Tuesday 21st TBC 
Kinver Sports & Community Association DY7 6ER - Monday 20th & Tuesday
21st
Worcester – Bishop Perowne College - Monday 20th & Tuesday 21st 
Malvern – Dyson Perrins Academy - Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd 
Cleobury Mortimer Sports Centre - Thursday 23rd & Friday 24th 
Kidderminster – Baxter College - Wednesday 22nd, Thursday 23rd &
Friday 24th 

Please bring both indoor and outdoor footwear, packed lunch, drinks,
umbrella and waterproof clothing. Online price is available until Friday
17th Feb after which pay on the day price applies. 

To book a place email harrierscommunity@hotmail.co.uk 
We do not save you details so please email details EACH time you book 
Name: Age: Any Medical Conditions: Emergency Contact number: 
Course Venue: Days attending: 

Payment details will be sent with confirmation of booking. 
Note - We will only send you emails if you have previously enrolled on a
course
Please email STOP with the venue you attended ie STOP DROITWICH if you
no longer wish to receive Community Trust emails










